

Emma and Hiten's wedding, Chester, 11/08/2012

Dear Phil,

We just wanted to say a huge thank you to you all for making our day a day to remember! The marquee was a huge hit with all our guests. They were all commenting on the 'unusual' shape and the atmosphere inside created by the lighting.

Jamie and the team were brilliant and worked so hard in the heat of the day to get the marquee ready for us.

We initially chose your company because we loved the shape of the tents and we weren't disappointed! You have all been so helpful and professional throughout, it really helped to make our wedding so easy to put together.

Thank you!

Emma and Hiten Jadeja

(Please feel free to use this email as a testimonial and if you need any more photographs of the marquee in action we have quite a few.)